
 

 
  

 

 

 
April 13, 2016 
 
UTAH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 

RE: Docket No. 15-035-51 – In the Matter of PacifiCorp’s Financial Reports – 
Results of Operations  

  
Western Resource Advocates (WRA) appreciates the opportunity to submit comments in support 
of the comments submitted on behalf of Utah Clean Energy in the above-referenced matter.1 
WRA is a regional non-profit conservation organization with programs and staff spanning the 
Interior West, including Utah.   
 
WRA understands that pursuant to the Commission’s January 7, 2016 Action Request, the 
Commission is seeking input from the Division of Public Utilities regarding PacifiCorp’s Annual 
Cost of Service Study. However, to enable parties who regularly intervene in Commission 
proceedings to better understand the modeling involved in these types of studies and how this 
modeling may relate to other modeling conducted by the Company, WRA submits these 
comments to request an informational meeting or technical conference. Such a conference would 
provide the opportunity for the Company and the Commission to explain how the Cost of 
Service Model and the Integrated Allocation Model2 function in order to help parties understand 
their mechanics, and to facilitate increased comprehension and use of the models.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted this 13th day of April, 2016. 
 
 

_____________________________________ 
Western RESOURCE ADVOCATES 
Jennifer Gardner, Utah Bar #15503 
Counsel for Western Resource Advocates 

                                                 
1 Specifically, WRA files these comments in support of the comments filed by Utah Clean Energy on April 5, 2016. 
Those comments provided a detailed description of the procedural history in this matter and are incorporated by 
reference herein. 
 


